
Dear FAMU-FSU College of Engineering STEM Career and Internship Fair Recruiter: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all employers participating in the FAMU-FSU STEM Career and 
Internship Fair. It would be an understatement to note that we very much appreciate your attendance at this event. 
In addition, we encourage you to engage in our on-campus interviewing program and to post internship and full or 
part-time jobs through NoleNetwork. We are committed to maintaining the high quality of our fairs and employer 
services in support of employers’ recruiting efforts. I believe you will agree that the FAMU-FSU College of 
Engineering STEM Career and Internship Fair represents one of the leading university career events of its kind at 
the national level and that our students are some of the best in the country. 

The Career Center enters into our sixteenth year in the state-of-the-art Dunlap Success Center (DSC) where career 
advising, experiential learning programs, mock interviews, on-campus interviewing, and other employability 
programs are offered for all majors. We have received feedback from employers and other career center directors 
who consider our campus interview facility to be one of the best in the country! We are asking corporate donors to 
support our innovative Career Center in naming facilities within the Dunlap Success Center. Specific information 
regarding corporate sponsorship/naming of Career Center rooms in the DSC is provided in the Employer 
Handbook online at career.fsu.edu/employers. We also encourage employers to leave a lasting mark on FSU’s 
campus by becoming a Styled for Success Donor which supports the ProfessioNole Clothing Closet. Donations 
for this donor wall start at $500.  

We continue to offer the annual FSU Career Center Partner program, a distinguished group of companies and 
organizations who directly support student career development and employment programs by actively 
participating in recruitment activities. Employer Partners receive an array of benefits including waived Career 
Center fair registration, enhanced campus branding, and membership in the Employer in Residence Program. 
More information about the Employer Partner program, Styled for Success Donors, and naming opportunities can 
be obtained by contacting Christy Mantzanas, Program Director for Employer Relations at cmantzanas@fsu.edu.

I would like to thank Abbey Hale for her superior work in coordinating this event. She and the other Employer 
Relations staff have worked diligently to ensure employer participation and student attendance. Once again, on 
behalf of the Career Center staff and the Division of Student Affairs, thank you for participating in our STEM 
Career and Internship Fair. 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Mille 
Leslie Mille 
Interim Director, FSU Career Center 




